
The  training  workshop  on
“Open  Government  Partnership
(OGP) and the role of CSOs”

Under  the  framework  of  the  OGP  project,  co-funded  by  the
Belgian  Ministry  of  Foreign  Affairs  and  the  Embassy  of
Denmark, Towards Transparency (TT) – the National Contact of
the Transparency International (TI) in Vietnam will organise

The training workshop on “Open Government Partnerhsip (OGP)
and the role of CSOs”
* Time: 08:00 – 15:00 Friday 9 November 2018
* Venue: Lakeview room, 19th Floor, Pan Pacific hotel, No 1
Thanh Nien road, Hanoi

The workshop will be facilitated by two international trainers
from Transparency International-Secretariat and Transparency
International  Georgia  as  well  as  by  the  key  members  of
Vietnam’s  OGP  Civil  Society  Working  Group  (CSWG).  At  the
workshop, participants will have the opportunity to acquire
and discuss the knowledge of ‘Open Government’ and why and how
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https://towardstransparency.org/en/su-kien-sap-dien-ra-hoi-thao-tap-huan-sang-kien-doi-tac-chinh-phu-mo-ogp-va-vai-tro-cua-cac-chuc-xa-hoi/
https://towardstransparency.org/en/su-kien-sap-dien-ra-hoi-thao-tap-huan-sang-kien-doi-tac-chinh-phu-mo-ogp-va-vai-tro-cua-cac-chuc-xa-hoi/


it matters to anti-corruption, good governance and renewing
public trust.

 For detailed agenda, please find here

https://towardstransparency.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/11/Agenda-EN.pdf

